
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 4/21/2016 4:43:52 PM

Subject: FW: Statement
Attachments: President Boone's Statement on DV Press Conference.pdf

 
 
From: Jarrod Bruder [mailto:jbruder@sheriffsc.com] 

Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2016 4:41 PM

To: Patel, Swati

Subject: Statement
 
Please take a look if you will. The Board wanted to issue a statement in support of me, but we certainly don’t want to make 
things worse. Please let me know your thoughts.
 
Thanks!
Jarrod
 

Jarrod M. Bruder

Executive Director


SC Sheriffs’ Association


112 Westpark Blvd.


Columbia, SC 29210

(803) 772-1101

Toll Free: (866) 772-1011


jbruder@sheriffsc.com
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